
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 15th March 2019 at 10.30 

AM to 12 PM. 

 

We will meet at the Library Car Park 

in Innerpeffray (PH7 3RF). 

 

Please wear weather appropriate 

clothes and shoes with good grip, 

preferably water and mud proof! 

 

If you wish to attend, please contact 

Julia at julia.henriks@gmail.com no 

later than 9th February. 

 

Towards the end of last year, larch 

woodland near the chapel and library of 

Innerpeffray near Crieff was felled. Local 

community groups have since been 

working to build a new footpath and are 

now planting an educational woodland 

and heritage trail themed to the library. 

Around 40 trees have been donated and 

the group are keen to get these planted by 

the end of March. The project is supported 

by the Perth and Kinross Countryside 

Trust, who put me into contact with the 

Innerpeffray team and their woodland 

subgroup directly. I am delighted to 

announce that we have kindly been 

invited to help planting these trees at 

Innerpeffray. The event will run for 

approximately an hour and a half, and 

refreshments will be served. The exertion 

level will be 2/3. I hope to see you there! 

 


